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Attn: Scott Mitnick, City Manager lan Prichard, District Planner
2100 Thousand Oaks Blvd. 7385 Santa Rosa Road
Thousand Oaks, CA 91362 Camarillo, CA 93012

SUBJECT: Notice of Preparation of the Camrosa Water District’s 2015
Urban Water Management Plan

The Camrosa Water District is in the process of preparing the District’s
2015 Urban Water Management Plan (2015 UWMP) in accordance with
California Water Code (CWC) § 10621(d). § CWC 10621(b) requires that
agencies notify cities and counties to which they serve water that the Plan
is being updated and reviewed.

The District anticipates having the draft Plan completed by April 1, 2016.
You will be notified once the draft Plan is complete and available for review
and comment, ahead of the public hearing considering adoption of the
UWMP, as per California Water Code §10620 and 10642.

Questions or comments should be directed to lan Prichard at Camrosa
Water District, 7385 Santa Rosa Road, Camarillo, CA 93012;
ianp@camrosa.com; or 805.482.6562.
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